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ENVIRONMENTALPROTECTIONAGENCY

INTERIM ORDER (by Mr. Dumelle):

We have received a letter from Mssrs. Hanson and McDonald
which appears to be a request for variance. We need the
following additional information in order to treat the petition
as being adequate: How many homes are affected; how many
people reside in those homes; are septic tanks presently used;
description of the septic tank effluent (odor, etc.); does
it come to the surface or cause any problem; when would the
sewer be built and connected to the Lake Bluff sewage plant.

The 90-day decision period will begin to run when we
receive this additional information.

I, Christan Moffett, Clerk of the Pollution Control Board,
certify that the oard a opted the above Interim Order this

~ day of , 1972, by a vote of ‘1-o
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